
BERLIN PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

 

The Parks and Recreation Department will begin registration on March 15 for its annual 

Youth Fishing Derbies which will be held at Sage Park Pond. Both derbies will be held 

from 8-10 a.m., Saturday, April 17 for ages 3-7 and Saturday, April 24 for ages 8-15 for 

Berlin youth only. An adult must accompany ages 3-10. You must pre-register to be 

able to participate in the derby, be eligible for the prizes and to fish at the pond during 

the end of April and the entire month of May. This is a free event! The deadline to 

register is the Friday before each event. **Remember the Parks and Recreation 

Department closes at 1 p.m. on Friday!!**. You must be present when your name is 

called to win a prize. There is a limit of 5 fish per child and only one fishing pole in the 

water per child. The event will be held if raining, however, in case of severe storms call 

the recorder phone for information. 

 

Program # 160101A – for April 17 derby (3-7 year olds) 

Program # 160101B – for April 24 derby (8-15 year olds) 

 

PLEASE NOTE – From April 17-May 31, only 3-15 year old Berlin Residents are 

allowed to fish at Sage Park Pond. An adult can accompany youth, if supervision is 

necessary. The pond is closed to the public on Friday, April 16 and Friday, April 

23. All other uses of the pond for fishing during this time are prohibited.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration can be done through our WebTrac system or printing a registration form 

and mailing it in. If you would like to register in person, you must call the office to 

make an appointment, the Parks and Recreation Department is currently closed to the 

public. To make an appointment call 860-828-7009. 

 

 

Please remember, social distancing guidelines will be followed, please maintain at least 

6 feet between you and members of your household and the group next to you. Let’s 

help keep all of us safe and healthy! 


